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SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT 
CORROSION PROTECTION SYSTEM ASSESSMENT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL Q&A 
 
Date: June 27,2024 
 
Questions from the Corrosion Protection System Assessment RFP 
 

1. Is there a Prevailing Wage required for this project? 
Ans.:  Yes. This is a Public Works Contract. Please apply prevailing wages for cost 
estimates. 
 

2. The alignment maps show the pipelines following what appear to be moderately busy 
roads.  Will traffic control be needed to access the test stations or are they off to the side of 
the road?  

Ans.:  The District will provide a staff member to accompany the tester and provide 
minimal traffic control (slow sign) while testing is completed.  Any additional traffic 
control needed will be the responsibility of the Contractor.  

 
3. Do the pipelines transit any private land or other areas that will require land-owner 

notification to access the test stations? 
Ans.:  No, all test locations are either on District property or within the road right-of-
way.   
 

4. For the 1.3-MM Gallon Los Lagos water storage tank, it appears the description shows 
testing is to be completed at a junction box.  Is the junction box at ground level?    Are there 
handholes in on the roof of the AST to allow for testing using a portable submersible cell?  If 
so, what fall protection features does the AST have?   
 Ans.: The junction box/panel is at ground level.  There is a caged access ladder to 
 the top of the tank and the access hatch is within a handrail section, so additional 
 fall protection is only needed if required by the Contractors safety program.   

 
 

  


